
Tulpehocken Township Planning Commission Meeting 

August 4, 2011 
 

Present:  Gary Deck, John Zimmerman, Ray Daub, Scott Hetrick, Beth Auman, Heather Claman 

and other interested persons.  Laverne Frey and Robert Sattazahn were absent from the August 

meeting.  

The Planning Commission meeting began at 7: p.m. 

The minutes from the July 7, 2011 meeting were reviewed and approved as written. 

Public Comments:  None.  

Active Plans:   

Mountain Meadows Phase 2:   
 

Camp Calvary:   

Mount Aetna Village:  

 

New Plans:  
 

Walk-In Discussions:  

Other Business: 

 

made a motion to adjourn the meeting at  p.m., seconded by .  All voted in favor.  The meeting 

was adjourned.  

Respectfully submitted,   

Heather Claman, Planning Commission Secretary  
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